
HB 930 

Unfavorable 

Dr. Frank Arlinghaus 

3010 Evergreen Way, Ellicott City MD 21042 

 

I ask the members of the committee to return an unfavorable report on House Bill 930.  

 

The state is currently attempting to close a serious budget deficit that puts core expenditures at 

risk while taxes and  personal costs have grown higher. This is not the time to create another 

state fund that funds abortion. 
 

 I ask that you return an unfavorable report on House Bill 930. 


